Our Case Number: ABP-314964-22 ~ " " e o O

An
Bord
Pleanala

>

Helena and Aisling Wilson and Edward McLaughlin
The Nevitt

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45 X863

Date: 20th December 2022

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill

Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

A receipt for the fee lodged is enclosed.
The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of Fingal County Council and at the offices of An
Bord Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
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Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfuily,

4

Doina Chiforesc
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737133
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05/12/2022
To whom it may concern,
| would like to submit an objection to case ref ABP 314964.

The submission by IMS has serious consequences for the surrounding local environment.
The application has proposed to landfill Toxic and Hazardous Incinerator Bottom Ash. The company
looking for permission for a total of 25 years.

A condition in F19/0077 States the following this permission does not authorise recycling activities.

This incinerator bottom ash will leak into the underlying water resource and waterways, and is deeply
concerning for residents, farmers, and local businesses.

The EPA has already refused a licence for landfilling on this site for this reason, (EPA Licence ref WO129-
03.

the surrounding area is primarily an agricultural area, contaminating water puts local Produce and
Animal welfare at risk.

The trucks carrying hazardous waste to and from the site are a serious concern currently as they travel
at great speeds on rural roads. There is a new school being built at the five roads which will increase the
danger to children, parents and staff. If this submission goes through will inevitably increase the volume
of trucks on the road.

Please do not grant permission for this submission,

Kind Regards

Helena Wilson, Aisling Wilson and Edward McLaughlin
The Nevitt

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45 X863





